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Fort Bend Transit Notice of Public Meeting In Needville  
Seeking Public Input on Service Expansion Grant Project 

 
(FORT BEND, TX) -  Fort Bend Transit is conducting a public meeting in Needville on 

Tuesday, June 18, 2024. This meeting is a crucial opportunity for residents to provide input on 

the Fort Bend County Service Expansion Grant Project, which aims to improve transportation 

services in our area. 

 

Residents in the Needville area often face challenges accessing the necessities and amenities 

available in Richmond and Rosenberg, such as higher education, critical medical facilities, work 

destinations, and retail shopping centers. Many of our community members are older adults or 

individuals with disabilities who have limited transportation options. 

 

The Fort Bend County Service Expansion Grant Project will expand the current demand 

response service available to the Needville, Texas area by providing an additional service route 

within a designated zone of service to connect more rural residents to vital destination areas in 

Richmond and Rosenberg.  

 

To ensure the success of this project, it is important to understand the places Needville residents 

frequently visit. The public’s participation in the public meeting will help Fort Bend Transit 

gather valuable insights and tailor the service to better meet the community's needs.  
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